
Multiplication Test Check Information 

 

Dear parents,  

 

In the Summer term, our Year 4 children will undertake the statutory Y4 online 

Multiplication Test Check. This test will be done by all Y4 children nationally. 

The test involves 25 quick fire tables questions done online, allowing 6 

seconds to answer each. To give our children the best preparation for this 

test, we will be doing daily times tables sessions in school and fortnightly tests. 

Also, we will be practising in school using a similar online programme which is 

very close to the actual test they will sit at some point during the period 5th 

June – 16th June 2023. Children will be using iPads to complete the test so if 

they could practise using something similar it would be helpful to them.  

 

This online game will enable your child to practise at home as many times as 

they like so that they are as confident as they can be with the format of the 

test and the 6 second time frames. It is extremely similar to the check they will 

complete in June. We encourage your child to practise as much as they can 

to prepare themselves. It might be an idea to have a go at it yourself so you 

can understand the time pressure yourself! 

The website is: www.timestables.co.uk/multiplications-tables-check  

 

 

http://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplications-tables-check

